March 1° 1982

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 36
Nucla, Co 81424

Dear Bill,
In regards to verification as to reception of KGRB on Feb 5 1982,
Hell yes ! Not only does your iformation jibe with our logs,but
I was ‘he Announcer on duty at the time,
Thank you for taking the time to wright us a line.
We operate on an assigned fregency of 900 KC at 500 watts from
the city of Industry being licenced for the nearest population center
of West Covina.

Again, Thanks for writing and good Luck to ou too

Sincerely

KGRB, West Covina Ca, 91774



